


Newsletter Friday 10th November 2023

INSET DAYS
Please note the Inset days for the academic year. These are days when the school will be closed to all children. 
Friday 22nd December 2023
Thursday 4th January 2024
Friday 5th January 2024
Tuesday 7th May 2024
We break for Christmas at 3.15pm on Thursday 21st December and children return to school on Monday 8th January.

School drop off and pick up. Our School Parliament have been talking about road safety this week and have asked that we all take extra care at drop off and pick up times. Activities they have decided to carry out:
· Design posters to highlight road safety, especially at drop off and pick up times
· Write letters to ask for a road crossing person outside of school
· Write letters to ask for double yellow lines to be placed on the road opposite school
· Purchase reflective keyrings for every child to put on their coat or bag

Dates so far:  

Monday 13th November – Anti Bullying week. There will be activities all week and on Monday children are invited to come to school wearing odd socks if they would ike to!

Parent/Carer Drop in after school – Monday 13th November
Please drop into your child’s classroom between 3.15pm and 5pm. An opportunity to look at your child’s work and have an informal chat with staff. 

Elf Owls Educational Visit on Tuesday 14th November

Friday 17th November – Children in Need.  Children are invited to come to school in non uniform and can bring a donation if they are able.

Wise Owls Educational visit to Magna Friday 24th November

Key Stage 1 Christmas sing along and Nativity – Thursday 14th December 
Parents/Carers of Little, Elf and Snowy Owls are invited to this at 9am in the school hall.

End of term short reports to parents/carers – Friday 15th December

Key Stage 2 Christmas sing a long – Tuesday 19th December 
Parents/Carers of Barn, Tawny, Eagle, Wise Owls are invited to this at 9am in the school hall. 

Non Uniform – (Christmas jumper) – On Tuesday 19th December all children are invited to wear a chirstmas jumper or just come to school in non uniform.

Thursday 21st December – Party Day and last day of term. This is the last day of the Autumn Term. Children are invited to wear party clothes for a day of Christmas!

We break for Christmas at 3.15pm on Thursday 21st December and children return to school on Monday 8th January.




